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Clean up the World 2012 
 
Members and Leaders from both Dolphins Youth Club and the Youth Centre 
took part in this weekend’s ‘Clean up the World’ event organised by the 
Environmental Safety Group.  For the young people, it was a chance to be 
part of a worldwide community event and to work alongside a group of adult 
volunteers from various organisations.   
 
The group concentrated their efforts on cleaning part of the tunnel system in 
the Northern Defences, especially the Commons Hall area which was 
extremely littered. The group quickly filled up numerous bags but the hard 
work was yet to come, as all the rubbish had to be carried out of the tunnel 
system and up to Moorish Castle Estate via a human chain.     
 
Seeing so many people helping out and working together on a common goal 
was a very positive experience for the youngsters and the results gave 
everyone a real sense of achievement.  
 
Both Dolphins Youth Club and the Youth Centre are always on the lookout for 
new members, aged between 12 and 18 years. For more information about 
the club’s programmes and days of opening please contact the Youth Service 
on 20075020 or email gibyouth@gibtelecom.net. 
 
 
 

 

 

 

HM GOVERNMENT OF GIBRALTAR 
MINISTRY FOR SPORTS, CULTURE, HERITAGE & YOUTH 

GIBRALTAR YOUTH SERVICE 

Montagu Bastion 

Line Wall Road 

Gibraltar 


